DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, GREATER NOIDA
Classes: lll to X

SWIMMING ACTIVITY - BOYS

DPS/GN/2023-24/38 July 27, 2023
Dear Parent,
Greetings!

Swimming is an essential life skill and we believe that engaging in this activity will not only help our students enhance
their physical fitness but also develop water safety awareness. We are pleased to inform you about the opening of our

swimming pool. Swimming activity for the boys of our school will start from August 2023.

Our school pool is a state-of-the-art facility equipped with modern amenities. It is an outdoor pool with a length of 25

meters X 12 meters and a depth ranging from 3-6 feet. The water is continuously filtered.

Highly qualified and experienced swimming instructors will be supervising the swimming sessions. All instructors in the

pool site are highly qualified.

To ensure the safety and security of our students, we have installed surveillance cameras throughout the swimming area.
These cameras are carefully placed to monitor the pool and its surroundings continuously. The footage is constantly

monitored.

We would like to reassure you that our dedicated team of Parent Representatives has thoroughly surveyed the swimming
facilities and safety protocols in place. They have inspected the pool area, reviewed the qualifications of the instructors
and assessed the overall safety standards. We are confident in their findings, ensuring a secure and enjoyable swimming

experience for our students. The data is shared with you.

Just as we are excited to launch the swimming activity for boys, we understand the importance of providing the same
opportunity to our girl students. Please be assured that a similar swimming activity for girls will be introduced shortly. The

details, including payment, schedules and facilities, will be shared with you well in advance.

We encourage you to enroll your son in this swimming activity as it promises to be a fulfilling and enriching experience

for him. Swimming consent forms and detailed guidelines will be provided in due course. Should you have any questions

or concerns, please feel free to contact the school administration.

We are planning to open after school swimming facility too, please indicate if you would like your ward to be enrolled.
Thank you for your continued support in fostering holistic development among our students.

Best regards,

Principal




